
Movie Night for Adults! 

 

 The Whitehall Library Movie Night for Adults is back! The first 

movie will be shown on Wednesday, June 23rd @ 6pm. For several 

weeks, we will be following this year’s Summer Reading Program’s 

theme: TAILS and TALES. Please stop in or call the Library to sign 

up at 518-499-1366 and to see what movie is playing. SPACE IS 

LIMITED.  

*The Library does not require a mask and social distancing if you are fully 

vaccinated. We ask that those not vaccinated to please wear a mask. This 

request is on the honor system, you are always welcome to wear a mask at any 

time if you desire. 
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